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January 11, 2011

Cheryl D. Sullenger
PO Box 781045
Wichita, KS 67278

Re: 03-2010-0154
Dear Ms. Sullenger:

The Towa Board of Medicine (Board) received your complaint pertaining to Susan C. Haskell, D.O. and the
Board opened an investigative file. After a thorough investigation and careful review of the investigative
materials obtained in this matter, the Board voted to close the file without taking disciplinary action against Dr.
Haskell. Although this may not be the outcome you were seeking, you can be assured that your complaint was
investigated and the Board reached its decision after full review of the investigative record.

Under lowa law, your complaint and all the investigative information are confidential and cannot be shared with
the public. However, your complaint will remain a permanent part of the physician’s board file. In addition,
information about your complaint and this investigation will be provided if requested by another state’s
licensing board.

The Board’s primary responsibility is to protect the public by ensuring that physicians provide appropriate
medical care to patients. The Board takes seriously all complaints it receives. The Board’s investigation of this
complaint should not be confused with the Board’s continued review and updating of the laws and rules
governing the practice of medicine.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this letter, please contact me.

Sincerely,
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Mark Bowden
Executive Director
[owa Board of Medicine

MB/clt
C: file

400 SW 8th STREET, SUITE C, DES MOINES, |IA 50309-4686
PHONE:515-281-5171 FAX:515-242-5908 www.medicalboard.iowa.gov



